
 
  

Forthcoming Elections 

There will be Parish Council Elections on 5th May 2022. The Parish 

Council is a tier of local government. We meet every six weeks in the 

village hall on a Monday night at 7pm. Our meetings last about one 

hour. 

 Our responsibilities include setting a budget for the year, village 

maintenance, village infrastructure support, highway issues, 

commenting on planning applications and liaising with Cherwell District 

Council and Oxfordshire County Council over immediate and long-term 

plans and policies. 

 The remit of the Parish Council is wide and varied but the core is 

enhancing the village and supporting the village parishioners. 

 More information and dates will follow in the next newsletter. 

 

Speed watch in Wykham Lane 2nd January 
 

The Parish Council has been approached, with regard to getting 

the speed limit in Wykham Lane, between the village and the 

Bloxham Road, reduced to 40pmh. 

In order to obtain some data, we set up outside the Lodge to 

Broughton Grange 8.00am to 8.30am and outside Wykham 

House 8.30am to 9.00am 

The results are as follows. 19 vehicles at 20 to 29mph      28 at 

30 to 39mph           and        15 at 40 to 48mph 

                                                                              

 

Issue No. 89                                                                         FEBRUARY 2022 

       Village Defibrillator 

At the last Parish Council Meeting, the 

subject of the code to open the defibrillator 

box was discussed. A villager had asked 

whether this could be published.  

If there is a medical emergency, 999 should 

be phoned immediately, and they will give 

you the code, as well as sending an 

ambulance. It was felt that if too many 

people had the code, there was a danger of 

it being left unlocked, and there have been 

instances of the machine being stolen. 

The Parish Councillors have the code, and are happy to be contacted in an 

emergency, but always dial 999 first. Contact numbers are below 

Sue Leech             07891 467656 

Haden Mills             07580 784790 

Dave Hands (Saxby)  07760 316786 

In addition, the Parish Council will be arranging free training in the use of the 

defibrillator, by the ambulance serve. Date still to be arranged, but it will be at 

a weekend. If you are interested, please contact Sue Leech at         

sue.leech1now@btinternet.com 

 

Richard Byrne    07855 820054 

Neil Howarth 01295 250596 

 

mailto:sue.leech1now@btinternet.com


 

Broughton Village, Platinum Jubilee Tea Party Sunday 5th June 2pm to 5pm at 

St Mary’s House, Wykham lane. More details to follow. 

These are photos from the successful Queen’s 90th Birthday celebrations 

June 2016 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 


